Dear Mayor Bassett:
I currently rent in the Village Green and am very aware of the shortage of rentals in Rhinebeck.  I support the old school building at 6 Mulberry being renovated into apartments.  I am aware the neighbors of the site are not in favor of this but I hope the needs of people who want to rent here are taken into consideration. Would the neighbors be less against the project if the land surrounding the renovated apartment building was landscaped rather than having houses squeezed in there?  I would be very happy to see that.  

Thank you for your and the Trustees consideration of my above remarks.


Sondra Miscedra
